
From: S Roch  
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2024 12:11 PM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Proposal set for September 24th, 2024 
 
Dear Clerk, 
 
My name is Stephanie Roch and I'm a member of Ward 9.  Councillor Anna Hopkins 
directed me to forward my letter to your office to be included in the added agenda for 
the meeting on the 24th of September,  2024. 
 
Please find the letter in the forwarded email.   
 
Best regards,  
 
Stephanie Roch  
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: S Roch 
Date: Thu, Sept 19, 2024, 3:42 p.m. 
Subject: Proposal set for September 24th, 2024 
To: <ahopkins@london.ca> 
 
Dear Ms. Hopkins, 
 
My name is Stephanie Roch and I'm a constituent of yours in Lambeth.  It has been 
brought to my attention that on September 24th, 2024, there will be a meeting to push 
through a proposal to allow 4-storey stacked townhouses on connector streets 
throughout London, which could impact the area in my neighborhood.   
 
Myself and many other Lambeth residents are very concerned about this as we do not 
want any more crazy congestion or multi-level, 4-storey townhomes in our 
neighborhood,  especially on connector streets.   
 
Please let me know what we can do about this and how to get my letter included as part 
of the meeting minutes on the 24th.  
 
Best regards,  
 
Stephanie Roch  
 

mailto:ahopkins@london.ca

